
     Maiden Erlegh School Parents’ Association                    
        Registered Charity No. 283431  

  

All parents are invited to our next meeting! 

Date: Thursday 21st June 

Time: 7.00pm  

Place: Lower School Hall  
 

(Please enter school through main gate and turn right, follow path to Maths Dept/Lower School Hall) 

 

As a parent of a child at this school, you are already a member of MESPA, and these are 

just some of the great reasons to attend: 

 Meet other parents on our committee and at painting and refreshments events  

 Help with fundraising and participation 

 Decide which school projects receive donation funds 

 Find out more about our new Easyfundraising project – you can also use this link: 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/mespa/ 
 

This is your opportunity to get involved..  

Find out what we do for your school.. 
 
 

Your questions, feedback and ideas are always welcome: 

You can contact us by email: info@mespa.org.uk 

Or visit our website: www.mespa.org.uk 

Or look for Maiden Erlegh School Parents’ Association  

on the Parents page of the school website 

 
MESPA Officers 2017-2018 
Chair:   Serag Ammar 
Vice-chair:  Mohamed Mahmalat 
Treasurer:  Yanmei Han 
Secretary:  Kathryn Boyd 
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